
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Works Report 
March 28, 2022 

  
The Town cleanup was the Week of March 28 thru April 1st. 

The crew has finished the dirt work and sprinkler system for the grass south of the 

town hall. The sod has been laid and it looks good. 

Homestead from Arizona Ave. to Academy Ave. has been regraded and based. We 

are waiting for the Utilities to put in new sewer line before we can chipseal it. 

We put several pieces of equipment on the Public Auction site, and it went very 

well. 

There was cleanup done at the screen plant. Moved the old shaker out of the 

middle of the plant. The cinder pit was moved to another part in the pit to get the 

cinders and leave room for the public to be able to get cinders also. 

We are ready to work on Juniper from Uzoma to Arizona Ave. to get ready for 

chipseal.  

The shop has been busy repairing equipment.  

We spent some time on sign repairs etc.  

Thanks for the opportunity to help 

 improve our community. 

Public Works Director 


